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Held in Prince George, British Columbia

Saturday, September 30, 2023

To register, please email northernk9healthclinic@gmail.com

You can also find us on Facebook as “Northern K9 Health Clinic”
This clinic has filled for the past several years, so register early to avoid being

disappointed. We look forward to seeing you in September!!!
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